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From: preetha soundappan <preethaforex@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, February 23, 2010 12:55 AM

To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>

Subject: Proposal of 10% margin requirement- regd

Sir,

I am Preetha from India. I heard from my broker about the proposal of an increment in the margin requirement .
Sir, I would like to voice my concern against this as it as it discourages new entrants like me into Forex. Also, this
proposal when passed will affect retail traders like me. So , I kindly request you to consider a large number of retail
traders and our careers and lives before passing out this bill. Hope my tiny voice will be considered and looking
forward for your support in favor of all the retail traders like me.

Thanking you

Regards,
Preetha



